
  COUNCIL MEETING 

18 November 2021  

GATESHEAD METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

Councillor Jonathan Wallace will move the following motion: 

Council notes with concern the decline in the number of bumble and honey bees and 
other pollinating insects in recent decades. Council recognises the vital role played 

by pollinators in food production and is concerned that further declines in pollinator 
populations could impact on food availability. 

Council therefore calls on the Chief Executive to draw up a strategy to boost 
pollinator populations throughout Gateshead. 

 
 

Proposed by:  Councillor Jonathan Wallace  
 
Supported by: Councillor Ron Beadle 

Councillor Paul Diston 
Councillor Marilyn Ord 

Councillor Susan Craig 
Councillor Peter Craig 
Councillor Vicky Anderson 

    
   
 


